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Dear Parents 

 

As part of the celebration for our ‘You’ve Got Mail’ topic, we will be recording the children sharing 

their learning on the United Kingdom to send home for you to watch and enjoy with them.  

 

We had originally planned to celebrate this half term’s learning by having a picnic in the park but 

feel that filming the children and sharing their fantastic learning with you is a more appropriate 

outcome. 

 

Finally, as part of our topic on the United Kingdom, the children will be using collage to create 

pieces of art for each of the four countries. If you have any fabric, paper, card, magazines, 

newspaper or any other appropriate materials that you would be happy to donate, please would you 

send them into school with your child by Monday 18th October. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr McRoberts 

Y1/2 Teacher 

 
 

 


